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Cars	and	Caves	Car	Show	to	raise	money	for	Shriners	Hospital		
	
The	Chanhassen	AutoPlex	has	teamed	up	with	the	Zuhrah	Shrine	Horsemen	to	raise	
money	for	Shriners	Hospital	Twin	Cities.	
	
“By	capitalizing	on	the	popularity	of	our	car	shows,	I	believe	we	can	positively	
impact	the	quality	of	life	for	children	in	our	community,”	said	show	Committee	Chair	
Tony	Mertes.	
	
One	hundred	percent	of	proceeds	from	The	Saturday,	June	30	show	will	be	donated	
to	the	pediatric	othopaedic	needs	of	area	children.	
	
The	free	Cars	and	Caves	Car	Show	runs	the	last	Saturday	of	every	month	April	
through	September	from	8a.m.	to	12	p.m.	and	Wednesday	nights	from	5p.m.	to	8	
p.m.	The	next	show	is	June	30.		
	
“Show	Car	owners	and	spectators	can	park	on	site	and	view	some	of	the	coolest	
muscle,	exotic,	classic,	custom	and	antique	cars	in	the	area	together	in	one	place,”	
said	Elaine	Wilson,	AutoPlex	Community	Relations.	
	
Besides	music,	prizes,	food,	and	photos	with	Batman	or	Scooby	Doo,	the	public	is	
invited	to	tour	some	of	the	lavish	garage	condos	on	site.	
	
“The	show	is	a	favorite	among	locals	and	Southwest	Metro	visitors	with	its	open-air	
setting	and	casual	ambience,”	said	Wilson.	“Bring	your	show	car	and	your	family	and	
friends	for	a	memorable	car	lovers’	get	together.”	
	
For	details,	visit	chanhassenautoplex.com		
	
The	Chanhassen	AutoPlex	is	a	gated	community	of	136	garage	condos	called	“caves”	owned	by	car	
enthusiasts	committed	o	sharing	their	unique	automobilia	with	the	public.	The	address	is	8150	Audubon	
Rd	Chanhassen,	adjacent	to	Prince’s	Paisley	Park.	
	
The	Zurah	Horsemen	of	Maple	Plain	is	a	socially	minded	group	of	horse	enthusiasts	that	belong	to	the	
international	Fraternity	of	Shriners.	They	dedicate	their	time	and	talent	to	raise	money	for	Shriners	
Hospital	Twin	Cities.		
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